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Greenhaugh News 
Attendance for the last 2 weeks: 88.8% 

Our target is 96.5% 

          

Dates for you diary 

 4/1/22 is an INSET day
– school is closed for 
children 

 

5/1/22– Back to school 

 

Thank you to eve-
ryone who has tak-
en part in the 
Christmas reading 
challenge! It has 
been great to see 
all the reading 
stars on your 
trees! 

We have had a busy last few weeks in school, with the Santa 
Dash, Christmas craft night, Christmas lunch and Christmas 
play.  The children have showed that they are great perform-
ers and have loved hearing the comments on Dojo about their 
play.  Lots of them said that they felt a bit nervous beforehand, 
but were really proud of themselves afterwards! 

 

Thank you to those of you who have completed the parent 
questionnaire (if you haven’t yet, it would be great if you could 
send it in after Christmas).  We were really pleased to read so 
many positive comments and to hear that your children feel 
happy and safe at school. It was also good to hear that parents 
like the communication through Dojo. Parents were keen to 
know more about what their children are doing in school. We 
will be sending home an overview of Spring term learning in 
January  and  will include some practical suggestions for how 
you can support 
your child with 
this at home. 
Please let me 
know if there are 
any specific is-
sues that I can 
help with. 

Wishing you a very Happy Christmas ! 

Parent Questionnaire 

I know that some of you are apprehensive about future lock-
downs or school closures– we have been given no indication 
that this will happen, but please rest assured that if it does we 
will support you through  a combination  of Class Dojo, google 
classroom and paper resources (should you request them).  
We have had some experience this term of providing home 
learning and  feedback from parents has been that it has 

worked well and engaged the children.  

 

Covid 


